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Subject: 
Review and act on (recommendation to Common Council) intergovernmental Agreement with the School District 
of Waukesha regarding Lowell Park Tennis Courts reconstruction cost share. 

Details:  
Lowell Park has 8 tennis courts that were constructed in 1979. They have been resurfaced numerous times since then, 
and are now at the end of their useful lives and require complete reconstruction and replacement, The courts are open to 
the public and programmed by PRF, but are also reserved for use by the North High School Tennis Program (Fall & 
Spring seasons). Based on this recognized joint need and benefit, the School Board took action to approve the proposed 
intergovernmental agreement at their 6/8/22 meeting. 

Options & Alternatives: City Fund 100% of the cost. 

Financial Remarks: 
This is a proposed 2023 City CIP project (identified in the 5-Year Plan). The School District of Waukesha will 

project cost share with the City an amount equal to the total cost of the work, divided by two, but not greater than 

$279,000.  If the cost of the work exceeds $558,000 (project cost estimate), the City has sole authority to 

accept/reject the bids.  

Executive Recommendation: 
Recommend approval of the Intergovernmental Agreement with the School District of Waukesha. 
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